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AAC Board of Directors- Unofficial Meeting Highlights for September 2022

Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Wednesday, September 21, 2022. The full text of
all motions can be found in On Course.

1. The BOD approved twenty-eight new members.

2. The BOD has accepted the Standing Rules Committee recommendation to clarify the
carrying of phones in the ring. Phones or similar devices are allowed to be on the handler’s
person but cannot be set in any way to assist in the run.

3. The BOD has accepted the updated P&P document v2.4 for the National Team Management
Committee. An optional position for an Assistant Coach has been added, along with the
recommendation for 2 healthcare providers as part of the support team.

4. The BOD has approved the application of Flat Out Dogs to host an Open Special Event in
New Brunswick on July 21-23, 2023

5. Members from SK/MB and QC are required for the Appeals Committee. One member is
required from NS/NL for the Discipline Committee. Please contact admin@aac.ca for
more information.
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